
 

Classification: Public 

Operational Advice Notice 

Terminal 2 to Cambridge Building – Safe 

Walking Route 

It is the responsibility of all employers to ensure that relevant OANs are brought to 
the attention of their staff. However, individuals remain responsible for their own 
actions and those who are in any doubt should consult their Supervisor or Manager. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
1. Introduction 

This Operational Advice Notice has been written to give all airside users notice of the 

designated safe walking route for transiting between the Cambridge Building and Terminal 2. 

  

Please follow the designated safe walking route when crossing from Terminal 2 to Cambridge 

Building, and from Cambridge Building to Terminal 2. The highlighted red filled area is not for 

pedestrians to transit through. The Safe Walking route will remain the same as shown above after 

the current construction works have been completed. 

 

ASWorks_OAN_252  

 

4th April 2024 

Version 1.0 

 



 

Classification: Public 

 



 

Classification: Public 

 

 

2. Enquiries  

Any questions regarding this notice should be directed to the Airfield Control Room or the Airfield 

Duty Manager airfield.duty.manager@heathrow.com. 
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